
  

 

 

Meeting: Social Care Health and Housing Overview & Scrutiny Committee 

Date: 12 December 2011 

Subject: Transition of Bedfordshire Community Health Services to the South 
Essex Partnership University NHS Foundation Trust (SEPT) 

Report of  Richard Winter, Executive Director of SEPT Community Health 
Services, Bedfordshire 

Summary: The report provides the Committee with an update on the transition of 
Bedfordshire Community Health Services to the South Essex 
Partnership University NHS Foundation Trust (SEPT). 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. That the Social Care, Health and Housing Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee consider and comment on the report. 
 

 
 
Appendices: 
 
Appendix -  SEPT report into the transition of Bedfordshire Community Health 

Services Bedfordshire LINk’s survey into the views of care and nursing 
home managers on hospital discharge procedures (January 2011)  

 
Background Papers: (open to public inspection) 
 
None 
 
Location of papers: Priory House, Chicksands 
 
 


